
 
 
 
 

12 September 2022 

 

Dear families, 

Queen Elizabeth II’s State Funeral - Academy Closure – 19 September 2022 

Following the news of the Queen’s passing last week, it has been announced that Monday 19 September will be a national bank 
holiday for Her Majesty’s funeral. Our academy will be observing the national holiday and will be closed on this date. We will 
reopen on Tuesday 20 September. 

Our school is observing the mourning period but continues to support students, families and staff. If you think your child is 
experiencing particular upset due to the passing of the Queen, please let us know so we can provide additional support if needed. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Jason Patterson 

Principal 

 


